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17-MISC-01 

In the, https://efiling.energy.ca.gov/Lists/DocketLog.aspx?docketnumber=17-MISC-01, I 
see no mention of the potential impact on the Sea Otters, that have found protection 
and comfort in Morro Bay Harbor. They are also a Major Tourist Attraction which is good 
for our economy. We need to Protect our Otters, Sea Lions and Harbor Seals.  
The dredging, construction, and necessary warehousing as well as berth requirements 
will also effect and displace other harbor recreational businesses.  
The operations and maintenance center to be located in Morro Bay Harbor would 
require 300' wharf length and 20-30' harbor depth, as well as multiple boat berths.  
There was no mention of any Research done on the impact of High Resolution 
Geographical Mapping,HRG.  
Or the effects of High Level EMF's and the affect from the floating cables on Marine 
Life, Local Aquatic Habitat, and Fisheries.  
There are too many Unanswered Questions to just randomly commit to the destruction 
of Morro Bay Harbor Life, as well as to the Migratory and Feeding Habitat that We 
Protect.  
New Energy Sources are necessary, but NOT at the expense of OUR Environment.  
Please Re-Evaluate, before Permanently Destroying the Central Coastline.  
DAVID L. YOHE 


